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The Casco Bay Trail will be transformational for the Portland to Lewiston Auburn to 
Brunswick region of the state and should be supported through voting "out to pass" on
LD 511.
Let's use this state owned resource for Mainers and our visitors now and not waste it 
in the hopes that passenger or freight train will return any time soon. 
The trail will provide huge economic, public health and environmental benefits for 
our state.
Please vote in support of LD 511.


